December 17, 2023
Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is Principal Robert Florio with your weekly update:
1. I want to take this opportunity before the new year to thank all of our families, students and staff of our Hollins High School Community and wish you a Merry Christmas, Happy Holidays and a happy and healthy New Year.  I am privileged and pleased to serve as your principal – it is truly a great gift and one that I treasure. May your holidays be filled with laughter, good health and good cheer! Our next weekly update will be on Sunday January 7, 2024
1. Thank you to all the parents and families that completed our annual PCS stakeholder survey. Surveys can be found on our district’s website and our school’s website. Everyone in your family is eligible to take it – even your dog Buster! We need 400 families to complete the survey by Friday December 22 – we currently have 128 completed. Thank you for your help in this endeavor https://www.pcsb.org/survey
1. Exam week is upon us – Monday December 18th through Thursday December 21. No school Friday December 22. Schedule of our Exams is attached to this communication and posted on our school’s website. Monday December 18, we will have exam preparation during periods first and third periods – and fifth and seventh period exams
1. Permit to Leaves, if requested, should be delivered to school in the morning by your student to our front office. We will have your student ready – please note we will not be calling into classrooms during exam to disrupt the students taking exams
1. There is no Extend Learning this week – ELP will resume Monday January 8 2024
1. Quarter 2 Grades are due into FOCUS on Friday January 12. Report cards will be posted in FOCUS on Thursday January 18. Friday January 19 Honor roll and Principal list certificates will be distributed
1. School will be closed for the holidays Friday December 22 through Sunday January 7. School will open for Spring Semester on Monday January 8. Students should review their schedule in FOCUS and report directly to their first period class on Monday January 8 it will be an odd day
Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and high spirits!
See you at the Top!

